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I work in an ER run by a corporate group. There is an abnormal money focus and 

billing focus. We are told to keep patients happy at all costs instead of doing the right 

thing. Often, we try to encourage pts to get their flu and COVID vaccines, and they 

tell us not to talk about it, as it takes too long and makes patients frustrated. Doctor 

clinical care has become all about feeding the corporate machine and churning 

patients through our ER as fast as possible instead of doing the right thing to provide 

comprehensive, compassionate care. Please ban corporate medicine to let doctors 

and non profits run practices and ERs. My dermatologist sold his practice to private 

equity and says they now have quotas for how many biopsies they need to do to 

make their numbers and bonus structure. Please return medicine to doctors to just do 

the right thing and take good care of patients. Thanks for your time.s 


